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United States Departmentof the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

 

March 13, 1974

Dear DOr. Marks:

Enclosed is a cable from the Trust Territory of the Pacific
Islands with suggested revisions in the draft agreement for
Rongelap and Utirik medical referrals.

Perhaps we can meet to discuss your reaction with the hope

that a mutually acceptable agreement can be worked out.

Sincerely yours,
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Harry/U. Brown
Staff Assistant
Program Development (Budget)

Dr. Sidney Marks
Atomic Energy Commission
Germantown, Maryland
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Save Energy and You Serve America! 

 


